
REPORT OF THE APPOINTMENTS SUB-COMMITTEE HELD ON WEDNESDAY  
6 SEPTEMBER 2017 
 
 
1. Appointment of Interim Head of the Paid Service (Chief Executive) 
 

(a) Following notice of the resignation of Mr Charlie Parker as Chief 
Executive, the Appointments Sub-Committee have considered a report 
setting out the process for the appointment of his replacement.  It was 
accepted that a permanent replacement will not be in place at the time 
of Mr Parker’s departure.  In view of this the Sub-Committee have 
agreed that Mr Stuart Love, Executive Director of City Management 
and Committees be appointed Deputy Chief Executive with immediate 
effect until 31 December 2017. 

 
(b) In view of the need for Council to appoint a Head of the Paid Service 

the Council are being recommended to appoint Mr Stuart Love as 
Interim Chief Executive and therein Head of the Paid Service with 
effect from 1 January 2018 until a permanent Chief Executive is in 
post.  
 

(c)  As required by statute, Cabinet Members have been consulted on the 
 appointments referred to above and no objections have been received. 

 
The Council is recommended: That Mr Stuart Love, Executive 
Director of City Management and Communities be appointed Interim 
Chief Executive and Interim Head of the Paid Service officially from 8th 
January 2018, although operationally from 1st January 2018, until the 
full recruitment of a new Chief Executive is complete 
 
 
 
 
 
     Nickie Aiken, Leader of the Council 
 

________________________________________ 
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